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Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Cllumbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

WGEM 1440 Kc ABC - 1000 Watts 
Hotel Quincy Phone BA 2 -6840 

April 20, 1960 

Thanks very much for your reception report of WGEM 
Radio the morning of April 4th during our all night 
session with flood reports. Your log of the prggram 
operation is quite accurate and complete. 

You will probably be interested to know that we 
received a great number of reports during the nights 
operation due to the fact few other stations were 
in operation at that time. There were a few reports 
from C.,lifornia. 

All of these reports are much appreciated by the 
company and staff. 

Very truly you s, 

Frank E. Laugh 
Chief ENginee 
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